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From: Andrea McCormack JSSEEnias
Sent: Tuesday, December 03 2013 8: 58 PM
To: CTPS
Subject: Right to purchase pet at pet store

From: Andrea McCormack S R
Subject: Right to purchase pet at pet store Remdent of Meriden

Message Body:
We just recently purchased a puppy from All Pets Club in Wallingford. After searching humane societies and websites for

pet rescues we visited this store. We saw an an adorable goldendoodle puppy. Aithough she was a a very shy you could
tell she was well taken care of. We did shop around a little more that day but uitimately knew this would be our new
puppy. She is healthy, vibrant, intelligent, and a joy to have in our lives. The folk at All Pets Club were wonderful during
our adoption process and we are very lucky to have Gracie as part of our family. Please don't take away our right to
choose where we adopt our new family member. Our puppy came from a breeder out of state and she is just perfect.




